
From: Milwaukee Alder
To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Hamilton, Ashanti; Johnson, Cavalier; Kovac, Nik; Bauman, Robert; Bohl, James;

Coggs, Milele; Rainey, Khalif; Donovan, Robert; Lewis, Chantia; Perez, Jose; Witkowski, Terry; Zielinski, Tony;
Stamper II, Russell; Mayor Tom Barrett; Lee, Chris; Borkowski, Mark

Subject: Goll tower
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2017 2:35:42 PM

Dear council members,

Please reconsider approving the Goal Tower hi rise.  This project could damage the
bluff and would reduce the quality of life for the people who live on or near Prospect
Avenue.  I understand that no engineering study has been done regarding the
effects this huge and heavy building would have!  Plus there is already a huge
parking problem on Prospect.

I truly hope you consider the negative impact this project would have in an already
overcrowded area.  Let your decision be in line with the highest good for all rather
than enrichment for the Goal mansion owners.

Thank you,
Shala Kilmer
1646 N. Prospect, #805
Milwaukee
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